
 

Halloween 

On Thursday 24th October – Mrs Seymour will be making a lovely Halloween 
Buffet and on the evening we will be having a Halloween party in school!  

(5pm – 6.30pm) 

On Monday next week we will be sending home a letter with details. 

Tickets will be £5 and will include a small goody bag. 

 

  
 

  

Dear Parents, 
     

    My goodness me these weeks are flying … again! This week we have been practicing for our Harvest  

   Festival and we are super excited to be performing this for those of you who are able to make it on  
   Wednesday next week! 
 
   We are also delighted to let you know that last week we were informed of some fabulous news! 
   You may remember, back in the dim and distant past, the children took part in a sponsored walk and  
   raised money to fund our involvement in working towards gaining the Primary science Quality Mark (led by 
   Miss Parr). Last week we were informed that we have achieved this Quality Mark and are super delighted  
   to be sharing our news with you. I will send home a letter new week outlining exactly what this means for 
   our school 
 
 
 
 

   
    

Staffing Update – As previously mentioned, our new 
Teaching Assistant, Miss McMillan will join us the week 
after next. We are looking forward to welcoming Miss 
McMillan into our Slaley Family! 



If you know of anyone who you think would enjoy our 

toddler Stay and Play sessions – Please let them know! 

   
 
     
 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

 
Wednesday 16th October – Harvest Celebration in school - Two performances – 9.15am and 2.30pm.  

Thursday 17th October – Delivery of Harvest boxes to the community (Pine Class) 

Thursday 24th October – Halloween lunchtime buffet and party in school (5pm-6.30pm) 

We have begun to think about our Christmas Play – Watch this space for more details next week (including a 
trip to the theatre!) 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

 

 

Baby news! 
 
We told the children on Wednesday …. Miss Parr 
has given birth to a beautiful baby girl! 7lb 7oz 
and her name is Maeve. 
We are super excited and I am sure Miss Parr will 
bring Maeve into school soon to meet the 
children! 
 


